
Hearings scheduled in review of 2022 election 

The Electoral Matters Committee will hold two days of public hearings this week as part of its 
review into the conduct of the 2022 state election. 

On Thursday August 10 and Friday August 11, the Committee will hear from officials 
representing a range of political parties, electoral experts, independent candidates and others. 

The hearings will be broadcast on the Committee’s website from 9.45 am on Thursday and from 
9.30 am on Friday. 

The full schedule of witnesses is available on the Committee’s website. 

Further hearings are planned for later in August. A representative of the Liberal Party of 
Australia (Victorian Division) will appear at those hearings. 

The Committee will report in 2024. 
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